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Regarding section 185 Fee for the 2008 Ozone NAAQS - RPN 2023-131-101-AI: I OPPOSE this
proposal to use the fees we pay as individual motor vehicle drivers to reduce the fees that refineries
owe for exceeding the limits of pollution set out by Congress in the CLEAN AIR ACT. It should be
the responsibility of the industry to pay fines for their dirty business not the taxpayers or motorists
of Texas. The industry should not have a free pass to pollute our air and contribute to cancers, heart
and lung diseases.


